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Hey Amazing FBLA Members!

  We are opening this FANTASTIC opportunity for you to get involved beyond just HHS FBLA
but the section level as well!   Champions of Bay is a project designed for individual members
to explore various aspects of FBLA by completing 5 out of the 10 items that are available. Some
of the activities have already been achieved by some of you, such as attending LDI or attending
a business tour and will only need a signature, while others simply ask you to write about
yourself and the HHSFBLA chapter.   If you complete this project,
you will be recognized at the Bay Section Leadership Conference AND receive a blue ribbon!
 
If you are interested in applying, 
here
is the application link.
 
Simply print it out and any other documents that you must attach and turn it in by 
January 30th by 3pm to the President's Box at the side of the room. 
You can also hand it to Evanny/Jasmine in person. The packet should be neatly stapled or
paper-clipped together in an envelope labeled with your name.IMPORTANT, PLEASE NOTE: 
IGNORE the Feb. 3rd deadline!
We must compile EVERYONE's applications beforehand and send it in together so it is crucial
that you
turn it in by January 30th!
 
 
We highly encourage you to complete this prestigious project. If you have done it before in past
years, you can still complete it again.
If you are interested, 
please let me know at president@hhsfbla.com 
so I can get an estimate of how many applications to expect. 
Emailing me does not bind/require you to complete the project, I would just simply like a head
count.
 
  If you have any questions, don't hesitate to ask!  Good luck,  Evanny    
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http://bay-section.cafbla.schoolfusion.us/modules/locker/files/get_group_file.phtml?fid=14034336&gid=1575856&sessionid=986828bc480aeae96dfb1090fc3c7973

